
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Julie Dahl <juliannedahl@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, October 27, 2016 11:20 AM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Subject: 	 Bill EAR 36 

Aloha to whom it concerns, 

Aloha, my name is Julie Dahl with Pakaloha Bikinis, I am a merchant in Paia. I am in support of Bill EAR 36 because it is a self-funding 
mechanism that can help pay for services all the businesses use such trash removal in heavily used places in town, maintenance, more events, 
etc. Many SID's exist throughout the US, and here in Hawaii. In the future, SID funds can be used for parking management, including off-
street options for employees. 

Thank you for your time, I hope you to see some great improvements and dedication to the Town of Paia, especially parking for employee's 
of Paia 

Love and blessings, Julie Dahl 

www.pakaloha.com  
Julie Dahl 
808.638-8811 
HAVE THE BEST DAY EVER!! 
All you need is LOVE... 


